
To whom it may concern,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 01/27/25 
 
I am writing to formally submit my resignation from my position at Midwest Central, effective at 
the end of the current school year, once all of my contract duties have been fulfilled. 

This decision was not made lightly and is in no way reflective of my experience at Midwest 
Central. Rather, it stems from a personal desire to stay at home to raise my child instead of 
putting them in daycare.  

Working at Midwest Central has been an incredibly rewarding experience, and I am deeply 
grateful for the support and opportunities I have had here. I hold the utmost respect for my 
colleagues, and the district as a whole. It has been a privilege to work with such dedicated 
professionals and to contribute to the success of our students. 

I am committed to making this transition as smooth as possible and am more than willing to 
assist in any way that I can during the process of finding and onboarding my replacement. 
Please do not hesitate to let me know how I can help. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to be part of such an exceptional community. I leave with 
wonderful memories and a deep appreciation for my time here. 

God bless, 

Leah Smith 

 


